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May 17, 2022 

 

 

Prof. Stefan Lalkovski 

Faculty of Physics  

Sofia University “St. Kl. Ohridski” 

5 James Bourchier Blvd. 

Sofia 1164, Bulgaria 

 
 
 

Dear Prof. Lalkovski: 

 

We are pleased to invite you to visit the Physics Division of Argonne National Laboratory during the 

period of August 1, 2022 – October 31, 2022, in order to complete your Fulbright fellowship 

assignment. During your stay, we will collaborate in Nuclear Data research by assisting with the 

collection, analysis, evaluation, and publication of a broad range of nuclear data.   

 

The Physics Division has about 60 professional staff, including postdocs, and about 10 graduate 

students, and it consists mostly of nuclear and atomic physicists. 

 

We are very enthusiastic about your prospective visit to Argonne.   
 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Fredrik Tovesson 

Physics Division Director 

Argonne National Laboratory 

Fredrik Tovesson, Ph. D. 
 
Director 
Physics Division 
Argonne National Laboratory 
9700 South Cass Avenue, Bldg. 203 
Lemont, IL 60439 
 
+1 (630) 252-3981 phone 
+1 (630) 252-3903 fax 
ftovesson@anl.gov 
 


